Seaford Town Council

MINUTES of the meeting of the Golf & The View Committee held at The View at Seaford Head,
Southdown Road, Seaford, BN25 4JS on Tuesday 215 November 2017 at 7.00pm.

Present:

Councillors A Latham (Vice-Chair in Chair)

Councillors M Brown, D Burchett, L Freeman, N Freeman, O Honeyman and P Lower.
Mayor L Wallraven (ex officio).

Mr James Corrigan - Town Clerk (Seaford Town Council)

Mr Fraser Morley - Golf Professional (Seaford Town Council)

Mr Simon Lambert - Head Greenkeeper (Seaford Town Council)

Mr Craig Nicol — General Manager The View (Seaford Town Council)

Mr Alan Miller (Seaford Head Golf Club)

5 members of public

G14/11/17  Apologies for Absence and Declaration of Substitute Members
Apologies for absence were received from Councillor S Adeniji, R Hayder, A Mclean
and Mr Eddie Martin (Seaford Head Golf Club).

G15/11/17  Disclosure of Interests
No declarations were made of discloseable pecuniary interests or interests other than
pecuniary interests as defined under the Seaford Town Council Code of Conduct and
the Localism Act 2011, in relation to matters on the agenda.

G16/11/17  Public Participation
Christine Brett asked when the Business plan for The View was to be completed. The
Town Clerk advised that it was being considered in draft at present and could be
presented to the Town Council meeting in January for consideration.

Sylvia Dunn asked if the business plan for The View would be made public. The Town
Clerk advised that certain parts of the plan would be commercially sensitive so would
be redacted but once adopted the remainder of the plan would be available.

G17/11/17  Head Greenkeeper’s-Report
The Committee considered report 81/17 presenting an update on the maintenance of
the golf course and asked questions of the Head Greenkeeper. It was RESOLVED to
NOTE the contents of the report. '

G18/11/17  Golf Professional’s Report
The Committee considered report 82/17 presenting an update on golf course related
matters and business and asked questions of The Golf Professional. It was
RESOLVED to NOTE the contents of the report..

G19/11/17  General Manager’s Report
The Committee considered report 83/17 presenting an update on the business activities
and. finance of The View and asked questions of The General Manager. It was
RESOLVED to NOTE the contents of the report.

G20/11/17  Golf & The View Draft 2018-19 Budget Report
The Committee considered report 84/17 presenting the draft projected outturn for the
current financial year and the draft Committee budget for the year 2018-19 to 2022-23.

G20.1 It was RESOLVED to NOTE the projected outturn for the 2017-18

financial year. ,
(R




G20.2 It was RESOLVED to RECOMMEND the draft 2018-19 budget to Full
Council for adoption on 25% January 2018.

The meeting closed at 7.41pm.

Councilldr Alan Latham
Vice-Chairman




